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Comments: Dear sirs 

I am a cabin owner in spearfish canyon and extremely concerned about the uptick in gold mining in the area 

The long range consequences of projects like this are detrimental to the environment, recreational use, tourism

and most especially the potential impactment to our water sources. Shortsighted commercial benefits will

potential ruin this beautiful canyon forever.  Please take 

Appropriate efforts to Forestall and stop these efforts 

Thank you


